
From: Bertetto, John A. <John.Bertetto@chicagopolice.org>  
Sent: Monday, November 15, 2021 9:05 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Third Party Travel 
 

Good Morning Mr. Berlin, 
 
This email is sent upon my return from the NADDI annual conference where I had been 
requested to speak regarding the use of social network analysis in criminal investigations. 
Travel and lodging expenses were covered by the NADDI. Conference dates were 10-12Nov21. 
 
John A. Bertetto 
Intelligence Analysis Team - Bureau of Counterterrorism 
Chicago Police Department 
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